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Happy 170th Birthday! 
Queniborough CE Primary School 

1847-2017 

Victorian School Day 
 

Thursday 12th October 
 

Children need to wear 
Victorian style dress. 

Harvest Festival & 
Thanksgiving Service 

Thursday 12th October 
9.45 am 

(please note change of time) 

St. Mary’s Church 
 

Please bring dried, tinned and packaged 
goods which will be donated to Storehouse  

in Melton Mowbray. 
We will parade up the village at 9.00am 

and stop at the Old School before going  to 
the church. 



‘The ‘Year Ahead’ 

Parents’ Workshop 

 

Thank you to those parents who attended. 

The presentation from the evening is now 

available under General Information on the 

Virtual Office tab on the school website. 

Communication Leaflet 

 

All families will shortly be 

issued with a leaflet about 

who to contact in school 

about concerns etc. regarding 

your child. We would again 

like to thank everyone who 

met at the Parents’ Forum to 

formulate this information. 

Parents’ Agreement Form 

Please return this to school as soon as 

possible if you haven’t already done so. 



Coffee & Chat with Mrs Hardy 

 

All parents are welcome to pop in! Please note some of 

the dates and times have been changed because of 

other events happening in school. 

Friday 6th October 9am 

Wednesday 29th November 2.45pm 

Friday 26th January 9am 

Thursday 22nd February 2.45pm 

Friday 27th April 9am 

Tuesday 12th June 2.45pm 

Dogs  

Please could we remind parents that dogs 

and puppies are not allowed on the school 

site. 

Thank you. 

Great Queniborough Show 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 

show and especially those people who gave 

up so much of their time to help. 

We raised around: 

£3000 
Be a Learner  

It has been necessary to move the date of 

‘Be a Learner’ on  

Wednesday 29th November. 

Dates for this term are now:  

 

 

 

 

 

Booking details in next Quenissential. 

Monday 13th Nov FS, Yr 3 & Yr 5 

Tuesday 21st Nov FS, Yr 1 & Yr 4 

Thursday 23rd Nov FS, Yr 2 & Yr 6 

Book Bags etc. 

 

Please check your child’s bag regularly! 

Mrs Arlott has had several incidents 

recently where parents say they haven’t 

received information and we have found 

letters etc. at the bottom of the child’s bag. 

 

 Also, we have had reading books damaged 

by leaking water bottles in bags. Please be 

aware of this as each book costs about 

£5.00 to replace. Thank you. 

 



 

Issue 3 

Autumn Term 2017 

The weather held 
out for most of the 
day which meant yet 
another fantastic 
day for The Great 
Queniborough 

Show.  

Well done to Jo 
Woollaston who 
won the main prize 
on the raffle of the 

Amazon Kindle Fire. 

If you are interested 
in joining the team 
please con-
tact a member 
of the FOQS 
Committee 
foqs.ptfa@gmail.co
m or our facebook 
page ‘Friends of 
Queniborough 

School PTFA’ 

The Great Queniborough Show 

What’s next? 

Fantastic news The 
Great Queniborough 
Show has raised 
£3,000 !!! This money 
will go towards KS2 
play equipment and 
other items needed by 

the children. 

First of all we wanted 
to say a massive 
THANK YOU to all of 
the pupils, parents, 
grandparents, teachers 
and anybody else who 
came along to The 
Great Queniborough 
Show, we had a bril-
liant turnout. We really 
could not have done it 
without everyone’s 

support. 

Special thanks go to 
Maz, who manned the 
BBQ all day, the musi-

cians who entertained 
us all, Chris Bramley,   
Baz & Richard for sort-
ing out the power, Sys-
ton Brass Band, QDS, 
Andy & Craig for the 
candy floss stall, Charn-
wood District Scouts for 
the loan of tents and 
BBQ, Steve, Anthony, 
StJohn, Bob and all the 
other people who 
helped to set up and 
pack away the tents & 
Gazebos, parents who 
helped run stalls and 
teachers who manned 
the gates all day. As 
well as all those who 
brought in cake/toy/

book/tomboladonations.  

Although we have 
raised lots of money 
already we are still a 
little way off our tar-
get which will enable 
us to buy the KS2 
play equipment. Our 
next big fundraising 
event is Songs and 
Santa which will 
take place at the 

school on Friday 8th December. Nearer the 
time we will be sending out more details but 
at the moment we would like to hear from any 
volunteers to join the FOQS to help organise 
this event. Even a little of your time would be 
gratefully received do not feel you have to 
always be available we understand everyone 
has busy lives. With such as small team any 

help is very much appreciated. 

What we need: 

 Feedback and new ideas for 
The Great Queniborough 

Show next year 

 Volunteers to help with 

stalls at Songs & Santa 

 

Dates for diary 

FOQS  

Meeting 

Weds 11th 

Oct 

FOQS  

Meeting 

Weds 11th 

Oct 

Songs &  

Santa 

Fri 8th 

Dec 

  

  

  

  

FOQS NEWSLETTER 

Thankyou to those of you who have supported us already on easyfundrais-
ing.org.uk we have raised £197.95 already. It does not cost a penny so please reg-
ister your email address and link it to our accounts ‘Friends of Queniborough 
School’ to get the fundraising started. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=facebook+logo&view=detailv2&&id=3D6D64570793895EC52ACEDF17A5B19357DC28DC&selectedIndex=0&ccid=YBdpYxDS&simid=608021453235490007&thid=OIP.YBdpYxDSg6AtMUKXHme2MQEsEs



